
‭Dear Parents and Carers,‬

‭We wanted to share with you the dates for the Information Sharing Meetings that will be taking‬
‭place next term.‬

‭This is an opportunity for the teachers in your child’s year group to share important information‬
‭about what your child will be learning, as well as other helpful information such as dates of visits‬
‭and trips and reminders about PE days.‬

‭All meetings will take place in our‬‭Community Space‬‭(classroom next to Green Reception) and will‬
‭be from‬‭08:45 - 09:15‬‭. We look forward to seeing you there.‬

‭Year Group‬ ‭Date‬

‭Reception‬ ‭Wednesday 17th January‬

‭Year 1‬ ‭Wednesday 10th January‬

‭Year 2‬ ‭Thursday 11th January‬

‭Year 3‬ ‭Tuesday 9th January‬

‭Year 4‬ ‭Monday 8th January‬

‭Year 5‬ ‭Friday 12th January‬

‭Year 6‬ ‭Friday 5th January‬

‭We hope you have a wonderful holiday and will see you all in 2024!‬

‭Kind Regards‬

‭David James‬

‭Deputy Headteacher‬

‭John Donne Primary School‬‭is a member of‬‭Nexus Education‬‭Schools Trust‬‭and is committed to safeguarding and‬‭promoting the‬
‭welfare of children and young people and expects all staff and volunteers to share this commitment.‬
‭Nexus Education Schools Trust (NEST)‬‭is a charitable‬‭company limited by guarantee and registered in England and Wales‬
‭Company Number 08753719.  The registered office is at Brackley Road, Beckenham BR3 1RF Website: www.nestschools.org‬


